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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin  
Date:  Monday, November 06, 2023  
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry. We 
would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123.  
 
 

 
 

 
 

Title New Glitz & Glamour GALA - Young Adult Dinner & Dance 
English 

November 11, 2023 at 7:00pm 
Fiat Young Adult Ministry presents a night to remember for young adults at their upcoming Glitz & 
Glamour GALA on Saturday, November 11 at Good Shepherd Parish in Elk Grove. All young adults 
(ages 18-39) are invited to experience an enchanted evening with dinner, dancing, and yes, 
including ballroom dance lessons! The event starts at 7:00pm. Tickets are available for pre-sale at 
$20 per person and at the door for $25 per person. To RSVP, please visit 
www.tinyurl.com/fiatgala. For more information, please contact Fiat Young Adults at 
fiat.ya.eg@gmail.com.  
Note: Please refer to the flyer attached for more information.  

Updated Relevance of the Eucharist to the Young Church 
English 

November 18, 2023 from 10:00am-1:00pm  
St. Ignatius Loyola Parish located on 3235 Arden Way, Sacramento.     
The Office of Youth & Young Adults is excited to invite all those who serve youth and young adults 
for a day of formation on the Relevance of the Eucharist to the Young Church on Saturday, our 
guest speaker, Fr. Bong Rojas, will focus on how we can reconnect the significance of the Eucharist 
to the lives of young people. Following the keynote will be a process for small group conversations 
using the open space model to discern and identify practical applications that can be implemented 
in your ministry. Whether you’re a youth ministry coordinator, a volunteer on the core team, a 
middle/high school teacher, a catechist for Confirmation, and/or a young adult ministry volunteer, 
this Open Space Dialogue is for you. Lunch will be provided.  
To ensure hospitality can be prepared accordingly, please register by Wednesday, November 15 at 
https://bit.ly/openspaceyya2023.   
For further information, please contact Alejandro Barraza (916) 733-0134  abarraza@scd.org or 
Steve Do (916) 733-0151 sdo@scd.org.   

http://www.tinyurl.com/fiatgala
mailto:fiat.ya.eg@gmail.com
https://bit.ly/openspaceyya2023
mailto:abarraza@scd.org
mailto:sdo@scd.org

